
Current report No. 87/2016
Dated 20 September 2016
NOTIFICATION
We would like to notify that on October 7 2016 (Friday) Sopharma AD organizes an Annual Meeting with Investors, on which the company will also present the new web site of Sopharma Group. The meeting will take place in the Conference center of Sopharma Business Towers, Sofia. We kindly request that all interested parties notify us not later than September 30 2016 by e-mail irevents@sopharma.bg or by telephone +3592 8134 319 in order to receive their registration forms. Places are limited.

Please, give publicity to the present information.

Legal grounds: Other regulations
Signatures of individuals authorized to represent the Company
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